
Singlewell’s School Council are organising a... 

Christmas Cake Sale! 
We would greatly appreciate cake donations 

(nut free) brought in for a cake sale on our 

Christmas Jumper Day on  

Friday 8th December 

Prices will range from 20p to £1 so please can 

children bring in money (additional to their 

Save the Children £1 donation) to purchase 

delicious cakes! 


